
     

 
 
 
 
Models affected: KC Transmission 
 
 
On all future orders: 
 
Effective May 14, 2008, the KC Transmission, a two-gear, hydraulic clutch gearcase, is no 
longer available. 
 
Questions?  Contact the Applications Department at (651) 450-5234, Press 3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: The information in this technical bulletin was current at the time of printing. Waterous reserves the 
right to change this information. 
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